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Comments: I am great full for any effort to protect native wild Bighorn sheep. We spend hundreds of millions of

dollars in this country to reintroduce "native" species of fish and wildlife and for the most part in ignore critical

issues for Bighorn sheep.  Many studies verify without question the incompatibility of domestic sheep and goats

with Bighorn sheep.  Pathogens  carried by domestic sheep and goats are always eventually fatal to Bighorns. 

Why do we continue to subsidize domestic sheep through grazing fees, wool subsidies  and other means at the

expense of iconic, native Bighorn sheep?  I am not uneducated on this issue. Thank you for your efforts to begin

to correct bad policy.  I believe in multiple use of public land.  There are much higher and better uses of public

land than domestic sheep,  which tend to overgraze, damage the ecosystem and limit other higher uses.  Thank

you for listening. 


